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Dear Professor Ford 

CH1 Investigation at Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Firstly, thank you very much for your work with CH1 on this investigation, it has 
been enormously helpful. 

Secondly, 1 have enclosed both the final version of the medical notes review report 
and the main report section which summarises the systems issues you highlighted in 
your reports for the police last year. 

Lastly, as 1 have referred to your report in the main text of the CH1 report, 1 have 
had to include your name in the supporting papers (relevant page enclosed). As you 

know, all CH1 reports are public documents. If this causes you any problem, could 

you give me a call before 26 June, the final print deadline. We are aiming for 
publication during the first week in July. 

1 hope we get the chance to work together again. 

Kind regards, 

Julie Miller 
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